
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: April-20-15 12:27 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2014-0370 
 

LETTER OF COMMENT 

Comments: 
I disapprove of the request by OPG. The Ontario Energy Board was supposed to be there to 
PROTECT the consumer...start doing your job. After you deny this request it is time to go back 
and reverse all the hydro one rate and delivery charge increases over the last 4 years. You people 
have made living in Ontario unmanageable, unaffordable for far too many and undesirable. 

Name: Wayne Splaine 

Address:  

Email:  

Phone:  

Fax: 0 

Company:  

 




